
 

Covid-19 Weekly Testing with MAKO 

Time School Location Registration Link 

8:30am-9am Kiptopeke Elementary Clinic register here 

10am-11am Northampton Middle/High Mini Gym register here 

11:30am-12pm Central Office Small Conference register here 

1pm-Done Occohannock Elementary Clinic register here 

 

Dear NCPS Parents, Guardians and Staff, 

As a school division we will be offering weekly Covid-19 testing to all our students and staff. 

This program is completely voluntary, and you are not required to test to attend school this year 22-23!  

 

Therefore, if you would like to sign up: 

Staff: please use the link associated with your school to create a profile and register 

Parents/Guardians: please use the link for your student’s school to create a profile and register them 

 

Students and Staff can be tested every week, every other week, or once a month.  

The testing program will begin Thursday, September 8, 2022 

 

At any time if testing is no longer wanted you can be withdrawn from the program without the need to 

cancel the registration. Simply contact the school clinic and ask for the name to be removed from the 

location testing list.  

 

Northampton County Public Schools Phone Number – 757-678-5151 

Extensions: 

Occohannock Elementary School – 8106 

Kiptopeke Elementary School – 6106 

Northampton High School/Middle School - 4470 

https://schools.coquihealth.com/registration/5c735e3a-e378-4fbd-87c2-e4894af827f5
https://schools.coquihealth.com/registration/eecb48e4-a831-4075-824d-5b4803191054
https://schools.coquihealth.com/registration/0d33e19c-6a93-4308-bbd7-48099f226edb
https://schools.coquihealth.com/registration/c76bf01a-4701-478c-bdd4-2c2d1b808cce

